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Santa Clara

From: David Kyo [ ]

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 10:01 PM

To: Hilary Keith <HKeith@SantaClaraCA.gov>

Subject: Resignation from Board of Library Trustees

Hi Hilary,

It's with great sadness that I must tender resignation from the board. We've moved to San Mateo for school reasons

and it's my understanding that it's a requirement to reside within Santa Clara.

have learned a tremendous amount about what goes into running a first class library system and am confident that you

will continue to lead the library to a new evolution. Please send my regards to Paul and the rest of your staff for all their

amazing work. I have been able to enjoy the library as a patron and parent because of their efforts.

To the board please let them know that I've enjoyed my time with them and although we were mostly new I hope they

continue to question and push for continued impact with the city council. I look forward to the changes that they will

bring forward in the future.

Please relay to the city council how honored I was to be chosen from what seemed to be a large and more experienced

applicant pool. I have really enjoyed speaking with them at our dinners and have enjoyed their support through so

many of our asks. I hope they will continue to support the library as key social infrastructure for Santa Clara and

continue to invest in it.

Cheers and only kind of farewell for now. I plan to continue to use the digital offerings and hope to visit as I can.

David




